SWANLEA SCHOOL

Respect

| Aspire

Achieve

officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk | 31 Brady Street, London E1 5DJ swanlea.co.uk

T: 020 7375 3267 F: 020 7375 3567 Head of School: Mr K Miah BA (Hons) MEd Executive Head: Ms B Landers BA (Hons) MA

25th February 2025

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Re: Invitation to Swanlea School Careers Fair

We are delighted to announce that Swanlea School is holding a Careers Fair on Thursday 6th March 2025.

You are invited to attend a drop-in session with your child, to meet employers and education providers from the private and public sector. The drop-in sessions will take place between 3.15pm-4.00pm on Thursday 6th March 2025.

This is an excellent event to help students to develop their aspirations and for parents and students to learn more about the range of opportunities that exist. You will have the chance to ask questions to a variety of employers and Higher Education institutions.

If you are unable to attend the Careers Fair, but would like your child to attend, please write a note in their diary, so that we know you have given permission.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr S Miah **Assistant Headteacher**

















